
Thank you for your past use of resources or services offered by the [Resource Center 
name], supported by the National Institutes of Health’s (NIH) Office of Research 
Infrastructure Programs’ (ORIP) Animal and Biological Material Resources Centers 
(P40) program.  As users of the [Resource Center name], the ORIP would like your 
feedback to help them better understand whether the P40 resources are effectively 
providing what is needed by the research community. On their behalf, I am asking for 
your participation in an anonymous 20-question survey expected to take you less than 
10 minutes to complete. The survey information will help inform the operations and 
support for the [Resource Center name]. The survey will be available through [4 
weeks from outreach].

If you have any questions about the survey, contact Monica Gribben of the Human 
Resources Research Organization (HumRRO), who is administering the survey 
(mgribben@humrro.org). 

[Survey link]

Thank you for your time. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you 
have about the [Resource Center name]. 

Kind regards,

[Principal Investigator of the Resource signature]
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